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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Mark Bates, Finance Director
DATE:

September 14, 2011
SUBJECT:
Non-Ad Valorem Assessments 

  Fire Services Assessment


As discussed at the July 14th Proposed budget meeting, the City of Dania Beach is strategically addressing the economic and financial impacts being encountered while also continuing a commitment to public service, infrastructure improvements, redevelopment, quality of life and fiscal responsibility. The Manager’s Proposed Budget reflects a reasoned and careful balance between service delivery and financial responsibility in this serious economic climate.  
Non Ad Valorem Assessments:
·  Fire Assessment – Approve Final assessment rate
(single family)

$128.42 yr. 
· Stormwater Assessment – Approve Final assessment rate


$  40.00 yr. 
· Residential Solid Waste –  Approve Final assessment rate 


$296.34 yr. 



  
The Assessment Reflect the Following:
Fire Assessment –
no change is reflected in the City Fire Assessment rate for the coming fiscal year.  
Stormwater Assessment – 
no change is reflected in the City Stormwater Assessment rate for the coming fiscal year.

Solid Waste Assessment – 
no change is reflected in the City Solid Waste Assessment rate for the coming fiscal year.
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